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From: #GLA Airspace Change <airspace@glasgowairport.com> 
Sent: 07 April 2022 10:38 
To:  
Subject: RE: Natalie Don MSP: RE: Update on Glasgow Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 
CAUTION: This e-mail originated from outside of The Scottish Parliament. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the 
content is safe. 
 
Hi  
 
Further to the below, please could you let me know if Ms Don has any availability in the coming weeks? Many thanks. 
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
 
From: #GLA Airspace Change <airspace@glasgowairport.com> 
Sent: 15 March 2022 10:50 
To:  
Subject: RE: Natalie Don MSP: RE: Update on Glasgow Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 
Hi  
 
Further to my colleague  email below, unfortunately we will have to postpone tomorrow’s planned meeting as  will not be able to attend; apologies 
for this. We would be very grateful if you can provide some alternative dates in the coming weeks so that we can reschedule. Once again, please pass on our 
apologies to Ms Don. 
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
 
From: #GLA Airspace Change <airspace@glasgowairport.com> 
Sent: 09 March 2022 11:06 
To:  
Subject: RE: Natalie Don MSP: RE: Update on Glasgow Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 
Hi  
 
Thanks for the flexibility, it’s much appreciated.  is free next Wednesday at 11:45am, so assuming he has recovered enough to take a meeting, then that 
date/time works. 
 
I will get my colleague  to send round an updated invite and I will confirm with you early next week if  is able to attend, if that’s OK? 
 
Thanks, 

 
 
From:  
Sent: 09 March 2022 10:59 
To: #GLA Airspace Change <airspace@glasgowairport.com> 
Subject: RE: Natalie Don MSP: RE: Update on Glasgow Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 
CAUTION: External email. Unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe, do not click links or open attachments. Please report anything suspicious 
or abusive by using the ‘Report Phishing Email’ button. 
 
Hi  
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I hope they recover soon. We can certainly reschedule, next Wednesday at 11:45 is free if that would be suitable? 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
 

 
 Natalie Don 

Member of the Scottish Parliament for Renfrewshire North and West 
................................. 
Scottish Parliament, Edinburgh, EH99 1SP 
Direct Dial:  
 
https://www.facebook.com/NatalieDonSNP/              https://twitter.com/NatalieDon_      https://www.nataliedon.scot/ 
 
Natalie Don MSP is a data controller and is required to process your personal data in line with the UK General Data Protection Regulation 2018 and the Data 
Protection Act 2018.  Further information about how your personal data will be processed is available on Natalie Don MSP’s Privacy Notice available here: 
https://www.nataliedon.scot/data-protection-policy 
 
 
 
From: #GLA Airspace Change <airspace@glasgowairport.com> 
Sent: 09 March 2022 10:55 
To: ; Don N (Natalie), MSP <Natalie.Don.MSP@Parliament.scot> 
Subject: RE: Natalie Don MSP: RE: Update on Glasgow Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 
CAUTION: This e-mail originated from outside of The Scottish Parliament. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the 
content is safe. 
 
Hi  
 
I have just left a voicemail on Ms Don’s parliamentary office number. My apologies but both Glasgow Airport team members are now unable to attend this 
morning, as there are several staff off with Covid. 
 
I am happy to meet with Ms Don today at 11:45am to discuss the Airspace Change Proposal (ACP). However, I wanted to let you know that I won’t be able to 
answer queries about the day-to-day activity of the airport. As a consultant supporting Glasgow Airport with its ACP, I’m not involved in daily airport operations. 
 
Alternatively, we could reschedule if Ms Don would prefer to wait until a member of the Glasgow Airport team is available, so that she can discuss both the ACP 
and airport operations more generally. 
 
Just let me know which would be preferable and please pass on my apologies to Ms Don for any inconvenience this causes. 
 
Thanks, 

 
 
From: #GLA Airspace Change <airspace@glasgowairport.com> 
Sent: 08 March 2022 16:40 
To:  
Subject: RE: Natalie Don MSP: RE: Update on Glasgow Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 
Hi  
 
I just wanted to let you know that it will be  and  (AGS’s technical airspace consultant for Glasgow Airport’s 
ACP) that will meet with Natalie tomorrow.  can longer make the meeting and sends his apologies. 
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Do let me know if you need anything ahead of the meeting. 
 
Thanks, 

 
 
From:  
Sent: 04 March 2022 16:15 
To: #GLA Airspace Change <airspace@glasgowairport.com> 
Subject: RE: Natalie Don MSP: RE: Update on Glasgow Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 
CAUTION: External email. Unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe, do not click links or open attachments. Please report anything suspicious 
or abusive by using the ‘Report Phishing Email’ button. 
 
Hi  
 
Both invites are accepted. 
 
Thank you see you then. 
Kind Regards 
 

 
 

 Natalie Don 
Member of the Scottish Parliament for Renfrewshire North and West 
................................. 
Scottish Parliament, Edinburgh, EH99 1SP 
Direct Dial:  
 
https://www.facebook.com/NatalieDonSNP/              https://twitter.com/NatalieDon_      https://www.nataliedon.scot/ 
 
Natalie Don MSP is a data controller and is required to process your personal data in line with the UK General Data Protection Regulation 2018 and the Data 
Protection Act 2018.  Further information about how your personal data will be processed is available on Natalie Don MSP’s Privacy Notice available here: 
https://www.nataliedon.scot/data-protection-policy 
 
 
 
From: #GLA Airspace Change <airspace@glasgowairport.com> 
Sent: 04 March 2022 15:56 
To:  
Cc:  
Subject: RE: Natalie Don MSP: RE: Update on Glasgow Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 
CAUTION: This e-mail originated from outside of The Scottish Parliament. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the 
content is safe. 
 
Hi  
 
You and Natalie should have just received a Teams invite for this from my colleague  (CCd). Please let us know if there are any issues with this.  and 

 look forward to meeting Natalie. 
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
For and on behalf of Glasgow Airport 
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From:  
Sent: 03 March 2022 14:14 
To: #GLA Airspace Change <airspace@glasgowairport.com> 
Subject: RE: Natalie Don MSP: RE: Update on Glasgow Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 
CAUTION: External email. Unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe, do not click links or open attachments. Please report anything suspicious 
or abusive by using the ‘Report Phishing Email’ button. 
 
Hi  
 
If you could that would be great thank you. 
 
Best wishes 

 
 
From: #GLA Airspace Change <airspace@glasgowairport.com> 
Sent: 03 March 2022 09:42 
To:  
Cc:  
Subject: RE: Natalie Don MSP: RE: Update on Glasgow Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 
CAUTION: This e-mail originated from outside of The Scottish Parliament. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the 
content is safe. 
 
Hi  
 
Wednesday 9th March at 11:45 works for us – many thanks. Would you like me to issue a Teams invite for this? 
 
Thanks, 
 

 
 
From:  
Sent: 01 March 2022 12:49 
To: #GLA Airspace Change <airspace@glasgowairport.com> 
Subject: RE: Natalie Don MSP: RE: Update on Glasgow Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 
CAUTION: External email. Unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe, do not click links or open attachments. Please report anything suspicious 
or abusive by using the ‘Report Phishing Email’ button. 
 
Hi  
 
Apologies for the delay in getting back to you. 
 
Natalie would be available for a half hour virtual meeting on Wednesday 9th March at 11:45am. Is this suitable? 
 
If not please let me know and we will see if we can arrange an alternative. 

 
 
From: #GLA Airspace Change <airspace@glasgowairport.com> 
Sent: 28 February 2022 12:06 
To:  
Cc:  
Subject: RE: Natalie Don MSP: RE: Update on Glasgow Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 
CAUTION: This e-mail originated from outside of The Scottish Parliament. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the 
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content is safe. 
 
Hi  
 
Just following up on the below – please could you let me know when Natalie would be available for a virtual meeting to discuss Glasgow Airport’s ACP? 
 
Many thanks, 
 

 
For and on behalf of Glasgow Airport 
 
From: #GLA Airspace Change <airspace@glasgowairport.com> 
Sent: 17 February 2022 15:23 
To:  
Subject: RE: Natalie Don MSP: RE: Update on Glasgow Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 
Hi  
 
That’s not a problem – thanks for this. A virtual meeting would be fine; please could you let me know Natalie’s availability? 
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
 
From:  On Behalf Of Don N (Natalie), MSP 
Sent: 17 February 2022 11:19 
To: #GLA Airspace Change <airspace@glasgowairport.com> 
Subject: RE: Natalie Don MSP: RE: Update on Glasgow Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 
You don't often get email from natalie.don.msp@parliament.scot. Learn why this is important 
CAUTION: External email. Unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe, do not click links or open attachments. Please report anything suspicious 
or abusive by using the ‘Report Phishing Email’ button. 
 
Hi  
 
Apologies for the delay in getting back to you. 
 
Natalie would still be happy to meet  but could any meeting potentially be virtual? This would provide us with much more flexibility. 
Best wishes 

 
 
From: #GLA Airspace Change <airspace@glasgowairport.com> 
Sent: 30 November 2021 12:16 
To: Don N (Natalie), MSP <Natalie.Don.MSP@Parliament.scot> 
Subject: Can this be virtual?RE: Natalie Don MSP: RE: Update on Glasgow Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 
CAUTION: This e-mail originated from outside of The Scottish Parliament. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the 
content is safe. 
 
Hi  
 
My apologies for the delayed response. Firstly, just to say that we would welcome emails from Ms Don if any constituents have feedback or concerns. 
 
I also wanted to let you know that Glasgow Airport held its first Stage 2 briefing session with stakeholders last week and that two more are to be held this week. 
 

 and  from Glasgow Airport would like to meet with Ms Don or someone from her office in January if possible, so they can provide an 
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update. 
 
If you could provide some suitable dates for a meeting, it would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Thanks, 

 
 
From:  On Behalf Of Don N (Natalie), MSP 
Sent: 15 July 2021 18:31 
To: #GLA Airspace Change <airspace@glasgowairport.com> 
Subject: Natalie Don MSP: RE: Update on Glasgow Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 
CAUTION: external email. Unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe, do not click links or open attachments. 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for contacting Natalie Don MSP with the information below. Natalie has read your email and she has asked that I respond to you on her behalf on this 
occasion. 
 
Natalie would be extremely grateful to be kept up to dates in regards to these developments. We would also be grateful if Natalie or her office could contact 
yourselves if any constituents raise concerns with Natalie that you could hopefully try and address. 
 
Natalie currently has an extremely hectic diary. However, we hope that we can arrange a mutually convenient time in the coming months and in the meantime 
please do not hesitate to contact us with any updates. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
 

 Natalie Don 
Member of the Scottish Parliament for Renfrewshire North and West 
................................. 
Scottish Parliament, Edinburgh, EH99 1SP 
Direct Dial:  
 
https://www.facebook.com/NatalieDonSNP/              https://twitter.com/NatalieDon_      https://www.nataliedon.scot/ 
 
Natalie Don MSP is a data controller and is required to process your personal data in line with the UK General Data Protection Regulation 2018 and the Data 
Protection Act 2018.  Further information about how your personal data will be processed is available on Natalie Don MSP’s Privacy Notice available here: 
https://www.nataliedon.scot/data-protection-policy 
 
 
 
From: Glasgow Airport <airspace@glasgowairport.com> 
Sent: 15 July 2021 16:45 
To: Don N (Natalie), MSP <Natalie.Don.MSP@Parliament.scot> 
Subject: Update on Glasgow Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 
CAUTION: This e-mail originated from outside of The Scottish Parliament. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the 
content is safe. 
 
Dear Natalie, 
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Update on Glasgow Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 
 
I am emailing on behalf of Glasgow Airport with regard to its airspace change proposal (ACP). As you may be aware, we had been in the process of seeking a 
broad range of stakeholders’ views on the way in which Glasgow Airport should progress its part of a UK-wide initiative to modernise the country’s airspace, 
known as the Airspace Modernisation Strategy (AMS). However, given the outbreak of COVID-19, Glasgow Airport took the decision in 2020 to postpone this 
work. 
 
 
The airspace modernisation programme represents the biggest change in how the industry manages its airspace in over 50 years. It will enable us to better 
manage the airspace around the airport, without compromising on safety, delivering a number of potential benefits such as environmental improvements, noise 
management and minimising the amount of time aircraft queue, both in the air and on the ground. 
 
 
 
For your reference in the coming months, we will be looking to restart our engagement activity regarding our airspace change proposal. Glasgow Airport is 
committed to engaging stakeholders as part of this process. As well as engaging with the Civil Aviation Authority (CAA), National Air Traffic Service (NATS), and 
the UK Department for Transport (DfT), we will be continuing to seek views from our local and regional stakeholders. 
 
 
As we move, forward given your role in the community, we would be keen to provide you with a briefing on the next stage of the airspace change process. We 
will be in contact in due course to arrange such a meeting with the project team.  In the meantime, should you have any questions, please get in touch with our 
engagement team, either by emailing airspace@glasgowairport.com or contacting 0800 298 7040. 
 
You can find out more about the Airspace Modernisation Strategy by visiting www.caa.co.uk/News/New-Airspace-Modernisation-Strategy-launched-to-overhaul-
UK-airspace/ and Glasgow Airport’s ACP at  www.glasgowairport.com/airspace/.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
For and on behalf of Glasgow Airport 
 
CONFIDENTIAL NOTICE: The information contained in this email and accompanying data are intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and 
may contain confidential and / or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, the use of this information or any disclosure, copying or 
distribution is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete all copies of this message and attachments. 
Please note that Glasgow Airport Limited monitors incoming and outgoing mail for compliance with its Information Security policy. This includes scanning emails 
for computer viruses. Glasgow Airport Limited is a private limited company registered in Scotland under Company Number SC096624, with the Registered Office 
at St Andrews Drive, Glasgow Airport, Paisley, PA3 2SW. COMPANY PARTICULARS: For information about Glasgow Airport, please visit 
http://www.glasgowairport.com 
 
********************************************************************** 
 
The Scottish Parliament: Making a positive difference to the lives of the people of Scotland 
Pàrlamaid na h-Alba: A’ toirt deagh bhuaidh air beatha sluagh na h-Alba 
 
www.parliament.scot : facebook.com/scottishparliament : twitter.com/scotparl 
 
The information in this email may be confidential. If you think you have received this email in error please delete it and do not share its contents. 
********************************************************************** 
********************************************************************** 
 
The Scottish Parliament: Making a positive difference to the lives of the people of Scotland 
Pàrlamaid na h-Alba: A’ toirt deagh bhuaidh air beatha sluagh na h-Alba 
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www.parliament.scot : facebook.com/scottishparliament : twitter.com/scotparl 
 
The information in this email may be confidential. If you think you have received this email in error please delete it and do not share its contents. 
********************************************************************** 
********************************************************************** 
 
The Scottish Parliament: Making a positive difference to the lives of the people of Scotland 
Pàrlamaid na h-Alba: A’ toirt deagh bhuaidh air beatha sluagh na h-Alba 
 
www.parliament.scot : facebook.com/scottishparliament : twitter.com/scotparl 
 
The information in this email may be confidential. If you think you have received this email in error please delete it and do not share its contents. 
********************************************************************** 
********************************************************************** 
 
The Scottish Parliament: Making a positive difference to the lives of the people of Scotland 
Pàrlamaid na h-Alba: A’ toirt deagh bhuaidh air beatha sluagh na h-Alba 
 
www.parliament.scot : facebook.com/scottishparliament : twitter.com/scotparl 
 
The information in this email may be confidential. If you think you have received this email in error please delete it and do not share its contents. 
********************************************************************** 
********************************************************************** 
 
The Scottish Parliament: Making a positive difference to the lives of the people of Scotland 
Pàrlamaid na h-Alba: A’ toirt deagh bhuaidh air beatha sluagh na h-Alba 
 
www.parliament.scot : facebook.com/scottishparliament : twitter.com/scotparl 
 
The information in this email may be confidential. If you think you have received this email in error please delete it and do not share its contents. 
********************************************************************** 
********************************************************************** 
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Pàrlamaid na h-Alba: A’ toirt deagh bhuaidh air beatha sluagh na h-Alba 
 
www.parliament.scot : facebook.com/scottishparliament : twitter.com/scotparl 
 
The information in this email may be confidential. If you think you have received this email in error please delete it and do not share its contents. 
********************************************************************** 
********************************************************************** 
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Airport, and  from Trax, a technical consultant on the ACP. 
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
For and on behalf of Glasgow Airport 
 
From: #GLA Airspace Change 
Sent: 11 April 2022 16:08 
To:  
Subject: RE: Natalie Don MSP: RE: Update on Glasgow Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 
Hi  
 
Thanks very much for this – I’ve issued a Teams invite now. 
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
For and on behalf of Glasgow Airport 
 
From:  
Sent: 11 April 2022 12:32 
To: #GLA Airspace Change <airspace@glasgowairport.com> 
Subject: RE: Natalie Don MSP: RE: Update on Glasgow Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 
CAUTION: External email. Unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe, do not click links or open attachments. Please report anything suspicious 
or abusive by using the ‘Report Phishing Email’ button. 
 
Hi  
 
Thank you, we are happy to confirm. 
 
Best wishes 

 
 
From: #GLA Airspace Change <airspace@glasgowairport.com> 
Sent: 11 April 2022 11:33 
To:  
Subject: RE: Natalie Don MSP: RE: Update on Glasgow Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 
CAUTION: This e-mail originated from outside of The Scottish Parliament. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the 
content is safe. 
 
Hi  
 
Thanks very much for this – we’d be happy to confirm 11:45am on Wednesday 20th. If you can confirm I will issue a Teams invite shortly. 
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
For and on behalf of Glasgow Airport 
 
From:  
Sent: 07 April 2022 10:54 
To: #GLA Airspace Change <airspace@glasgowairport.com> 
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Subject: RE: Natalie Don MSP: RE: Update on Glasgow Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 
CAUTION: External email. Unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe, do not click links or open attachments. Please report anything suspicious 
or abusive by using the ‘Report Phishing Email’ button. 
 
Hi  
 
Natalie would be available at 11:45am on Wednesday 20th April if that would be suitable? 

 
 
From: #GLA Airspace Change <airspace@glasgowairport.com> 
Sent: 07 April 2022 10:38 
To:  
Subject: RE: Natalie Don MSP: RE: Update on Glasgow Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 
CAUTION: This e-mail originated from outside of The Scottish Parliament. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the 
content is safe. 
 
Hi  
 
Further to the below, please could you let me know if Ms Don has any availability in the coming weeks? Many thanks. 
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
 
From: #GLA Airspace Change <airspace@glasgowairport.com> 
Sent: 15 March 2022 10:50 
To:  
Subject: RE: Natalie Don MSP: RE: Update on Glasgow Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 
Hi  
 
Further to my colleague Suzi’s email below, unfortunately we will have to postpone tomorrow’s planned meeting as  will not be able to attend; apologies 
for this. We would be very grateful if you can provide some alternative dates in the coming weeks so that we can reschedule. Once again, please pass on our 
apologies to Ms Don. 
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
 
From: #GLA Airspace Change <airspace@glasgowairport.com> 
Sent: 09 March 2022 11:06 
To:  
Subject: RE: Natalie Don MSP: RE: Update on Glasgow Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 
Hi  
 
Thanks for the flexibility, it’s much appreciated. Peter is free next Wednesday at 11:45am, so assuming he has recovered enough to take a meeting, then that 
date/time works. 
 
I will get my colleague  to send round an updated invite and I will confirm with you early next week if  is able to attend, if that’s OK? 
 
Thanks, 
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From:  
Sent: 09 March 2022 10:59 
To: #GLA Airspace Change <airspace@glasgowairport.com> 
Subject: RE: Natalie Don MSP: RE: Update on Glasgow Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 
CAUTION: External email. Unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe, do not click links or open attachments. Please report anything suspicious 
or abusive by using the ‘Report Phishing Email’ button. 
 
Hi  
 
I hope they recover soon. We can certainly reschedule, next Wednesday at 11:45 is free if that would be suitable? 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
 

 Natalie Don 
Member of the Scottish Parliament for Renfrewshire North and West 
................................. 
Scottish Parliament, Edinburgh, EH99 1SP 
Direct Dial:  
 
https://www.facebook.com/NatalieDonSNP/              https://twitter.com/NatalieDon_      https://www.nataliedon.scot/ 
 
Natalie Don MSP is a data controller and is required to process your personal data in line with the UK General Data Protection Regulation 2018 and the Data 
Protection Act 2018.  Further information about how your personal data will be processed is available on Natalie Don MSP’s Privacy Notice available here: 
https://www.nataliedon.scot/data-protection-policy 
 
 
 
From: #GLA Airspace Change <airspace@glasgowairport.com> 
Sent: 09 March 2022 10:55 
To: ; Don N (Natalie), MSP <Natalie.Don.MSP@Parliament.scot> 
Subject: RE: Natalie Don MSP: RE: Update on Glasgow Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 
CAUTION: This e-mail originated from outside of The Scottish Parliament. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the 
content is safe. 
 
Hi  
 
I have just left a voicemail on Ms Don’s parliamentary office number. My apologies but both Glasgow Airport team members are now unable to attend this 
morning, as there are several staff off with Covid. 
 
I am happy to meet with Ms Don today at 11:45am to discuss the Airspace Change Proposal (ACP). However, I wanted to let you know that I won’t be able to 
answer queries about the day-to-day activity of the airport. As a consultant supporting Glasgow Airport with its ACP, I’m not involved in daily airport operations. 
 
Alternatively, we could reschedule if Ms Don would prefer to wait until a member of the Glasgow Airport team is available, so that she can discuss both the ACP 
and airport operations more generally. 
 
Just let me know which would be preferable and please pass on my apologies to Ms Don for any inconvenience this causes. 
 
Thanks, 
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From: #GLA Airspace Change <airspace@glasgowairport.com> 
Sent: 08 March 2022 16:40 
To:  
Subject: RE: Natalie Don MSP: RE: Update on Glasgow Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 
Hi  
 
I just wanted to let you know that it will be ) and  (AGS’s technical airspace consultant for Glasgow Airport’s 
ACP) that will meet with Natalie tomorrow.  can longer make the meeting and sends his apologies. 
 
Do let me know if you need anything ahead of the meeting. 
 
Thanks, 

 
 
From:  
Sent: 04 March 2022 16:15 
To: #GLA Airspace Change <airspace@glasgowairport.com> 
Subject: RE: Natalie Don MSP: RE: Update on Glasgow Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 
CAUTION: External email. Unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe, do not click links or open attachments. Please report anything suspicious 
or abusive by using the ‘Report Phishing Email’ button. 
 
Hi  
 
Both invites are accepted. 
 
Thank you see you then. 
Kind Regards 
 

 
 

 
 Natalie Don 

Member of the Scottish Parliament for Renfrewshire North and West 
................................. 
Scottish Parliament, Edinburgh, EH99 1SP 
Direct Dial:  
 
https://www.facebook.com/NatalieDonSNP/              https://twitter.com/NatalieDon_      https://www.nataliedon.scot/ 
 
Natalie Don MSP is a data controller and is required to process your personal data in line with the UK General Data Protection Regulation 2018 and the Data 
Protection Act 2018.  Further information about how your personal data will be processed is available on Natalie Don MSP’s Privacy Notice available here: 
https://www.nataliedon.scot/data-protection-policy 
 
 
 
From: #GLA Airspace Change <airspace@glasgowairport.com> 
Sent: 04 March 2022 15:56 
To: > 
Cc: > 
Subject: RE: Natalie Don MSP: RE: Update on Glasgow Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 
CAUTION: This e-mail originated from outside of The Scottish Parliament. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the 
content is safe. 
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Hi  
 
You and Natalie should have just received a Teams invite for this from my colleague  (CCd). Please let us know if there are any issues with this.  and 

 look forward to meeting Natalie. 
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
For and on behalf of Glasgow Airport 
 
From:  
Sent: 03 March 2022 14:14 
To: #GLA Airspace Change <airspace@glasgowairport.com> 
Subject: RE: Natalie Don MSP: RE: Update on Glasgow Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 
CAUTION: External email. Unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe, do not click links or open attachments. Please report anything suspicious 
or abusive by using the ‘Report Phishing Email’ button. 
 
Hi  
 
If you could that would be great thank you. 
 
Best wishes 

 
 
From: #GLA Airspace Change <airspace@glasgowairport.com> 
Sent: 03 March 2022 09:42 
To:  
Cc:  
Subject: RE: Natalie Don MSP: RE: Update on Glasgow Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 
CAUTION: This e-mail originated from outside of The Scottish Parliament. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the 
content is safe. 
 
Hi  
 
Wednesday 9th March at 11:45 works for us – many thanks. Would you like me to issue a Teams invite for this? 
 
Thanks, 
 

 
 
From:  
Sent: 01 March 2022 12:49 
To: #GLA Airspace Change <airspace@glasgowairport.com> 
Subject: RE: Natalie Don MSP: RE: Update on Glasgow Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 
CAUTION: External email. Unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe, do not click links or open attachments. Please report anything suspicious 
or abusive by using the ‘Report Phishing Email’ button. 
 
Hi  
 
Apologies for the delay in getting back to you. 
 
Natalie would be available for a half hour virtual meeting on Wednesday 9th March at 11:45am. Is this suitable? 
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If not please let me know and we will see if we can arrange an alternative. 
 

 
From: #GLA Airspace Change <airspace@glasgowairport.com> 
Sent: 28 February 2022 12:06 
To: MacFarlane B (Bruce)  
Cc: becg@mh-eu.boreal-is.com; BIS - Glasgow Airport ACP Stage 2 <becg+PJ-00012-outlook_16c3e333-81e7-4499-b694-e9aedc4a44ce@mh-eu.boreal-is.com> 
Subject: RE: Natalie Don MSP: RE: Update on Glasgow Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 
CAUTION: This e-mail originated from outside of The Scottish Parliament. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the 
content is safe. 
 
Hi  
 
Just following up on the below – please could you let me know when Natalie would be available for a virtual meeting to discuss Glasgow Airport’s ACP? 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Chris 
For and on behalf of Glasgow Airport 
 
From: #GLA Airspace Change <airspace@glasgowairport.com> 
Sent: 17 February 2022 15:23 
To:  
Subject: RE: Natalie Don MSP: RE: Update on Glasgow Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 
Hi  
 
That’s not a problem – thanks for this. A virtual meeting would be fine; please could you let me know Natalie’s availability? 
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
 
From:  On Behalf Of Don N (Natalie), MSP 
Sent: 17 February 2022 11:19 
To: #GLA Airspace Change <airspace@glasgowairport.com> 
Subject: RE: Natalie Don MSP: RE: Update on Glasgow Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 
You don't often get email from natalie.don.msp@parliament.scot. Learn why this is important 
CAUTION: External email. Unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe, do not click links or open attachments. Please report anything suspicious 
or abusive by using the ‘Report Phishing Email’ button. 
 
Hi  
 
Apologies for the delay in getting back to you. 
 
Natalie would still be happy to meet  but could any meeting potentially be virtual? This would provide us with much more flexibility. 
Best wishes 

 
 
From: #GLA Airspace Change <airspace@glasgowairport.com> 
Sent: 30 November 2021 12:16 
To: Don N (Natalie), MSP <Natalie.Don.MSP@Parliament.scot> 
Subject: Can this be virtual?RE: Natalie Don MSP: RE: Update on Glasgow Airport’s airspace change proposal 
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CAUTION: This e-mail originated from outside of The Scottish Parliament. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the 
content is safe. 
 
Hi  
 
My apologies for the delayed response. Firstly, just to say that we would welcome emails from Ms Don if any constituents have feedback or concerns. 
 
I also wanted to let you know that Glasgow Airport held its first Stage 2 briefing session with stakeholders last week and that two more are to be held this week. 
 

 and  from Glasgow Airport would like to meet with Ms Don or someone from her office in January if possible, so they can provide an 
update. 
 
If you could provide some suitable dates for a meeting, it would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Thanks, 

 
 
From:  On Behalf Of Don N (Natalie), MSP 
Sent: 15 July 2021 18:31 
To: #GLA Airspace Change <airspace@glasgowairport.com> 
Subject: Natalie Don MSP: RE: Update on Glasgow Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 
CAUTION: external email. Unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe, do not click links or open attachments. 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for contacting Natalie Don MSP with the information below. Natalie has read your email and she has asked that I respond to you on her behalf on this 
occasion. 
 
Natalie would be extremely grateful to be kept up to dates in regards to these developments. We would also be grateful if Natalie or her office could contact 
yourselves if any constituents raise concerns with Natalie that you could hopefully try and address. 
 
Natalie currently has an extremely hectic diary. However, we hope that we can arrange a mutually convenient time in the coming months and in the meantime 
please do not hesitate to contact us with any updates. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
 
Bruce MacFarlane 
Office Manager for Natalie Don 
Member of the Scottish Parliament for Renfrewshire North and West 
................................. 
Scottish Parliament, Edinburgh, EH99 1SP 
Direct Dial:  
 
https://www.facebook.com/NatalieDonSNP/              https://twitter.com/NatalieDon_      https://www.nataliedon.scot/ 
 
Natalie Don MSP is a data controller and is required to process your personal data in line with the UK General Data Protection Regulation 2018 and the Data 
Protection Act 2018.  Further information about how your personal data will be processed is available on Natalie Don MSP’s Privacy Notice available here: 
https://www.nataliedon.scot/data-protection-policy 
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From: Glasgow Airport <airspace@glasgowairport.com> 
Sent: 15 July 2021 16:45 
To: Don N (Natalie), MSP <Natalie.Don.MSP@Parliament.scot> 
Subject: Update on Glasgow Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 
CAUTION: This e-mail originated from outside of The Scottish Parliament. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the 
content is safe. 
 
Dear Natalie, 
 
Update on Glasgow Airport’s airspace change proposal 
 
 
I am emailing on behalf of Glasgow Airport with regard to its airspace change proposal (ACP). As you may be aware, we had been in the process of seeking a 
broad range of stakeholders’ views on the way in which Glasgow Airport should progress its part of a UK-wide initiative to modernise the country’s airspace, 
known as the Airspace Modernisation Strategy (AMS). However, given the outbreak of COVID-19, Glasgow Airport took the decision in 2020 to postpone this 
work. 
 
 
The airspace modernisation programme represents the biggest change in how the industry manages its airspace in over 50 years. It will enable us to better 
manage the airspace around the airport, without compromising on safety, delivering a number of potential benefits such as environmental improvements, noise 
management and minimising the amount of time aircraft queue, both in the air and on the ground. 
 
 
 
For your reference in the coming months, we will be looking to restart our engagement activity regarding our airspace change proposal. Glasgow Airport is 
committed to engaging stakeholders as part of this process. As well as engaging with the Civil Aviation Authority (CAA), National Air Traffic Service (NATS), and 
the UK Department for Transport (DfT), we will be continuing to seek views from our local and regional stakeholders. 
 
 
As we move, forward given your role in the community, we would be keen to provide you with a briefing on the next stage of the airspace change process. We 
will be in contact in due course to arrange such a meeting with the project team.  In the meantime, should you have any questions, please get in touch with our 
engagement team, either by emailing airspace@glasgowairport.com or contacting 0800 298 7040. 
 
You can find out more about the Airspace Modernisation Strategy by visiting www.caa.co.uk/News/New-Airspace-Modernisation-Strategy-launched-to-overhaul-
UK-airspace/ and Glasgow Airport’s ACP at  www.glasgowairport.com/airspace/.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
For and on behalf of Glasgow Airport 
 
CONFIDENTIAL NOTICE: The information contained in this email and accompanying data are intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and 
may contain confidential and / or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, the use of this information or any disclosure, copying or 
distribution is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete all copies of this message and attachments. 
Please note that Glasgow Airport Limited monitors incoming and outgoing mail for compliance with its Information Security policy. This includes scanning emails 
for computer viruses. Glasgow Airport Limited is a private limited company registered in Scotland under Company Number SC096624, with the Registered Office 
at St Andrews Drive, Glasgow Airport, Paisley, PA3 2SW. COMPANY PARTICULARS: For information about Glasgow Airport, please visit 
http://www.glasgowairport.com 
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www.parliament.scot : facebook.com/scottishparliament : twitter.com/scotparl 
 
The information in this email may be confidential. If you think you have received this email in error please delete it and do not share its contents. 
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